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We oppose the expansion of Evans Construction, Inc.'s existing gravel pit on Dell Creek Road. We
are very opposed to a cement or asphalt batch plant at that location. The close proximity to Dell
Creek and Jack Creek, as well as the Hoback River are all of concern. Dust from the gravel pit, and
cement dust from a batch plant, as well as potential run-off, could very badly contaminate these
waterways. The prevailing winds would drive the contaminates toward the waterways, as well as
affect the air quality of the area. Property owners have purchased their homes and lived here, not
anticipating it being an industrial area. Property values may be negatively affected. Dell Creek
Road and the highway is already a dangerous intersection. Increased truck traffic at the intersection
would increase the danger.


